
BE RADICAL

So plans are going ahead and the children have been on their end of year holidays which
run from November to January, unlike the Uk they have their summer holidays at the end of
the year. Programmes have been successful and the children have been enjoying
themselves and it seems so have the team, the volunteers have worked really hard and we
are very thankful for the efforts and the wonderful relationships they are developing with
children. Like with any family it takes enthusiasm and dedication to make a real impact, the
support and stability is very important for the children and for the growth of a happy
environment. We are proud of the team and can see the special opportunity that we have
been given to really make a difference here at Lea Mwana Children’s Home, soon the
volunteers will take a break for a couple of weeks and be with their own families over
Christmas and until the new year. They deserve the rest and earned the break, the team
continues to grow and we look forward to 2025! 
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Ezra is also taking a break from college for
Christmas and will return back to Malindi to
spend some time with those who he has
missed dearly, we are in constant
communication with him and he has expressed
how eager he is to return and spend time with
his brothers and sisters at the orphanage. He
has plans to plant some seeds in the garden
and do other activities with the children, there
are also plans for him to do some shopping for
Christmas Day as he knows them better than
anyone. 

He has been offering social peer counselling to the
group and discussing different topics such as
hygiene and nutrition, personal health awareness
and social support systems. He understands and
has the experience that can really help benefit the
group, they look up to him and he is proving that
he deserves the opportunity as he continues to
give back and encourages others to be selfless as
he is. He genuinely loves the children home and we
often speak about his history there and why he has
such a strong interest in being a support system
for those children who are struggling just as he
did. 
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We gave out gifts and had a party day for
the children on Boxing Day, they had a very
nice time on Christmas Day with people from
the community coming to Lea Mwana to visit
and spend time celebrating together. Ezra
had bought food and gifts so decided he
would cook for everyone and have another
celebration the following day, some toys
were bought for the babies and small
children, for the ones in school and older he
decided to get digital watches for all so they
can do calculations, learn to read the time
and use the other functions available. He
kept us updated throughout the day and
EVERYONE had a fantastic time.

Thank you to all who donated towards the Christmas party and the gifts, we continue to
support the wellbeing of the children at Lea Mwana and look forward to 2025 and all the
blessings it will bring! 

Please scan and donate to keep our projects going and join us our journey towards lasting
positive impact.
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